
              

      Week of May 17, 2021 

 

A weekly newsletter with news and information for Niagara County Community College Students 
 

Congratulations NCCC Student Award Winners!  

 

Summer Classes begin May 24    It’s not too late to register!  

Summer Session I 

Classroom Location Updates for Summer Classes:  
Classroom locations may have changed after you registered for summer classes.   
Please log into Banner Web to view/print your schedule prior to the start of summer classes on Monday, May 24.   
Please note: your schedule has NOT changed, but some room locations may have been updated.  
If you have any questions, please contact Registration and Records at (716) 614-6250 or via email at 
records@niagaracc.suny.edu. 

 
Looking for a Paid Leadership Opportunity?  
Apply to be an Orientation Leader!   What does an OL do? 

✨ An Orientation Leader (OL) gives information to freshmen and transfer students about NCCC programs, 

activities, and services. 

✨ OL’s assist with all Orientation events and play a vital role in helping to facilitate the adjustment of new 

students to the NCCC campus community. 

✨ The Orientation Leader position is an outstanding opportunity for any student interested in gaining leadership 

skills. 
Follow this link to apply: https://forms.gle/25ASQhzNmNAHshKG9  (in order to submit the application, you must 
submit a current copy of your resume as well)  
Applications are due May 20th by 4 pm!   If you have any questions please contact jschwab@niagaracc.suny.edu .  
Jennifer Schwab, Office of Student Life – Graduate Assistant 

 

 
 
ACE: Summer 2021 tutoring schedule will be posted on Monday, May 24 here: ACE 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Reminder:  
Beginning May 21, 2021 the College will be CLOSED on Fridays until the week of August 2, 2021. 
 

 
Missed an issue of THE WEEKLY WOLF? Visit this link for past issues:  https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/  

Campus Pantry for Summer:   

*Pantry Orders for Summer: pantry orders starting May 10th will be processed on a bi-weekly basis.  
You will now be able to access the campus pantry order form via Blackboard.  
 
To access this form, go to the Student Life Activities & Workshops Community Page in Blackboard.  

 
Once you are in select Information > Student Life Forms (scroll to bottom)  
> Campus Pantry Online Order Form (folder) > Campus Pantry Online Order Form (link) 
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